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March 31, 2014
TO:

Dr. Larry Pagel, Chair



Academic Senate

FROM:
Dr. Paul Lang, Provost & Vice President


Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:
Senate Actions of March 25, 2014
Pursuant to the memorandum of March 26, 2014 I am pleased to approve the following recommendations of the Academic Senate from its March 25, 2014 meeting.  
A. The Admissions and Academic Policies Committee (AAPC) report of March 11, 2014, recommending:

1. Approval of the proposal from the School of Education, Leadership and Public Service that requests changes in admission criteria into the pre-methods phase of teacher education, increases standards for admission into the methods phase of teacher education, and increases standards for retention in the program. 

2. Approval of the proposal from Kevin Timlin, Director of International Programs of changes to the English Language Proficiency Admission Policy for admittance into NMU undergraduate and graduate programs.

B. The Graduation list for May 2014
cc:
Dr. Harvey Wallace, Dean


Mr. James Gadzinski, Dir, ACAC
Dr. Leslie Warren, Dean


Ms. Kim Rotundo, Registrar
Dr. David Rayome, Dean


Mr. Michael Truscott, Assistant Registrar

Dr. Michael Broadway, Dean


Ms. Gerri Daniels, Director of Admissions

Dr. Brian Cherry, Graduate Education
Ms. Kimber Olli, Registrar Office

Ms. Sara Niemi, Degree Audits

Dr. Dale Kapla, Undergrad Prog/Fac Aff.

Ms. Luanne Crupi, Graduate Studies

Dr. Carolyn Lowe, Academic Senate

Ms. Andrea Jordan, Academic Senate 
Dr. Rob Winn, Assoc Dean, Gen Ed & Ret.

Ms. Chris Greer, Dean of Students &

Dr. Kristi Robinia, Chair AAPC
 
 Student Services





.

